
Halloween Party 

 

Our Halloween Party will be on Wednesday, October 31st. This is a half 

day of school. Students may arrive to school wearing their costumes. 

However, please have them bring any accessories (wigs, masks, jewelry, 

etc.) and I will give them time to put it on before we begin the party. 

The Halloween parade is scheduled to begin at 10:15. Students will be 

watching a short movie before the parade (beginning about (9:45) while 

enjoying their snacks. After the parade they will be participating in a 

few activities before heading to special at 11:15. Looking forward to a 

fun day! 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Alisa Orlowski 


